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Outreach Initiatives

➢Certified letters sent to all homeowners and to the Point of Delray 
Condominium property manager 90 and 30 days prior to the project 
starting. One more certified letter to follow two weeks prior.

➢Webpage designed specifically for this project with surveys and 
additional information: www.sfwmd.gov/c15canal.

➢Letters have my direct telephone number and email to contact me with 
any questions or concerns.

➢Opportunity for each resident to meet one on one with District staff on 
site to discuss their specific questions or concerns per request.

http://www.sfwmd.gov/c15canal


3

Phase I of Project From South Dixie to Brant Drive



4

Legal Survey of Right of Way
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Canal Clearing Ensures Flood Protection For Residents

Before After
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SFWMD Working With Delray Beach Residents

➢City of Delray Beach and SFWMD have always been great partners and 
the input of your residents is important to the District.

➢To date, four Delray Beach residents have contacted SFWMD regarding 
the C-15 project. SFWMD addressed the concerns of those residents to 
their satisfaction.

➢We will continue to take any input and address any concerns of Delray 
Beach residents.



Questions


